
 

Dear Snowdrop Class,                             Week Commencing 13th July 2020 

 

 

 

This will be our last letter and the final theme for challenges. This week we are learning 

about Aliens. Our story is “Here come the aliens” and we have planned some fun alien 

activities.  

One of the other favourite stories is “Aliens love underpants” Why not draw or print off 

some Underpants to decorate.                           

You could always paint an Alien wearing the underpants.    

 

 

What can you do to get ready for the new school year? 

Keep practicing writing your name, remember capitals only at the start.  

Try to fasten your coat by yourself and get dressed without help.  

 

 

The main summer holidays are here and we hope you get to have some lovely family time 

wherever you are.  We look forward to seeing all your happy faces again in September. 

Take care and stay safe. Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor. 

 


